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Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and members of the Joint Standing Committee 
on The Judiciary:
My name is Michaela Loisel  of Hallowell Maine.  I write to you today about LD 
1049- An Act to Eliminate the Duty To Inform A  Law Enforcement Officer When 
Carrying A Concealed Handgun Without A Permit.  I am a  life-long Mainer from a 
family of hunters and I  support the constitutional right  to own firearms. 
I believe LD 1049 should not become law because it is a  dangerous  proposal- one 
that further risks harm to our Law Enforcement Officers.
 
Please consider the welfare of our Law Enforcement Community as you vote on this 
measure. I urge you to vote No to passing LD 1049.
Respectfully, 
Michaela Loisel 
Hallowell


